

March 12, 2020

Dear Boys & Girls Club Supporter:

As communities begin to feel the impact of the coronavirus (COVID-19), the Boys & Girls Club of Cabarrus County is focused on making the necessary decisions that will help protect the health and safety of our community. We are closely monitoring local and national reports on the evolving impact of COVID-19. We feel deeply for those who have been affected, and believe it is important for us to consider our impact on the current situation.

We have made the very difficult decision to postpone Pancake Day originally scheduled for Thursday, March 19th. Pancake Day is such an important community event that we want everyone to be able to participate in and enjoy the day without concerns. We are tentatively moving Pancake Day to Thursday, August 20th. Your current ticket will be valid for the August date. We hope this day, at the end of the summer and prior to school starting, will allow everyone to join us for Concord's Favorite Day, just a little later than usual.

We want to thank all our sponsors for their support during this time. We also want to thank everyone in the community who supports our event for their understanding. Pancake Day is an essential fundraiser for the Boys & Girls Club. Your generous support will allow us to continue serving the youth of our community.

Again, health and safety are our top priorities, and we are committed to doing our part to help keep our children and our community safe. Thank you for your continued support of the Boys & Girls Club of Cabarrus County.

Sincerely,

Rob Williams

President, Board of Directors

Entrull &

Valerie Melton
Executive Director

Valui Methon